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Press Release 
The 2010 O.P.C. General Assembly dates have been 
set – July 7-14, 2010  

The Committee on Arrangements received notice this week from 
Trinity Christian College in Palos Heights, Illinois that the dates of 
July 7-14 have been approved by the college. 

Willow Grove, PA, June 23, 2009:  As the 2009 General Assembly of the Orthodox 

Presbyterian Church concluded its business in Grand Rapids, Michigan, the Committee on 

Arrangements recommended that the 2010 Assembly be held on the campus of Trinity Christian 

College in Palos Heights, Illinois.  However, due to some uncertainty in the 2010 calendar of Trinity at 

that time, it was not possible to set a firm date.  The Assembly gave permission to allow the 

Arrangements Committee to finalize the dates for the 2010 Assembly, provided it informed the Stated 

Clerk and the Presbyteries of this date no later than the 1st of July, 2009.  The Committee on 

Arrangements hereby notifies the Orthodox Presbyterian Church, its Presbyteries and those 

denominations who wish to send fraternal delegates that the dates of the 2010 OPC General 

Assembly are as follows:  

• Convene at 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, July 7, 2010 on the campus of Trinity Christian 

College in Palos Heights, Illinois, with a terminus no later than Wednesday, July 14, 

2010 at 12:00 noon. 

Clerks of Presbyteries 

Please note that you are requested to send notice of the names and address of commissioners from 

your Presbytery to the Stated Clerk and Committee on Arrangements by March 1, 2010. 
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